From: Irene Delic [mailto:delic.1@osu.edu]
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 6:13 PM

RE: course approval for ARABIC 375

Erin,

I have tried to send you my course approval for ARABIC 375 for a while now, but there is some problem with my password and I fear it won’t be resolved before Tuesday next week. 

I am sorry for the delay!

                              Irene

Professor Irene Masing Delic
Acting Chair
Department of Slavic and East
European Languages and Literatures
400 Hagerty Hall
(614) 292-6733
(614) 688-3107 FAX
